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Notice to Parents 
We are enrolling children 
from 18 months to 4 yrs. we 
have fliers to share about our 
program or please direct the 
parents to us we will be 
happy to help them out. 
 

April days of no school are: 

April 1st 

April 3rd 

April 5th releasing at 12 p.m.  

April 30th parent teacher 
conference 

A message from the Center:  

  All children need to have medical physicals, dental exams and immunizations up to 
date. We sent home notices of what each child is in need of having done. 

 

It is important that the 
children bring their 
blankets every 
Monday, also a 
change of clothing.  

We will be participating in 
our last fundraiser for this 
year during the month of 
April 8 – April 26. 

 Class times are 7:45 am 
drop off in the main office. 

Pick-up at the side gate is at 

3:30. Please try to arrive at 
these times. 

Thank you for your continued 
support! 

  

 

 

     

      

   

 

 Parent Meeting on 
April 24th @ 3pm. 

All parents are welcome 
and encouraged to come 
lots of information and 
decisions discussed in 
these meeting.  Please 
come join the fun. 

 

Parent please remember to always carry your ID with you at all times. We will be asking for your 
ID when you pick up your child after school. Please make sure that you update the emergency 
card in the office if you need to add anyone else to pick up your child. Everyone that picks up your 
child will need to bring a picture ID and be on the list to pick up NO EXCEPTIONS 

 

 

 

 


